From: ME_CFS

Sent: <u>Tuesday, 7 May 2019 3:12 PM</u>

To:

'a.lloyd@unsw.edu.au';

Cc: 'ME_CFS (ME_CFS@nhmrc.gov.au)'

Subject: ME/CFS Advisory Committee expiry and final report update [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear ME/CFS Advisory Committee

Thank you to the members who recently provided feedback and suggestions to the draft Report. Where possible, we have endeavoured to incorporate this feedback in the final Report, and feel that the main issues raised by the Committee have been addressed.

The final Report is on its way to the NHMRC CEO via our usual clearance processes in the NHMRC Executive. Once this has been completed we will forward a copy to you. In the coming months after the CEO has considered the Report, we expect that the Report and any outcomes of this work will be made available to the public. We will keep you informed of this progress.

We wish to take this opportunity as a project team to acknowledge the 'journey' - we are very appreciative of the dedication and commitment of all members on this important project. We have reached this final milestone, and note that the Committee term has finished (as of 30 April 2019).

With sincere thanks from the NHMRC ME/CFS team.

and

ME/CFS Project Team
Public Health, Research Translation
National Health and Medical Research Council

ME_CFS@nhmrc.gov.au

nhmrc.gov.au





BUILDING A HEALTHY AUSTRALIA

I acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands around Australia and pay my respects to Elders past and Present.

The National Health and Medical Research Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians and pay our respects to their Elders both past and present.

